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Application for Reception 2025-2026 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Applications for Reception 2025-2026 will open in November for both Wokingham Borough Council and 
Reading Borough Council. The closing date for all  applications is 15th January 2025. 
 
You must apply for a school place through the school admissions team of the local authority where you 
(and your child) live, even if you intend to list preferred schools in other local authority areas. 

 
If you have questions, please feel free to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Lynne Perry 

 Wokingham Borough Council applicants: 
 
You will find all of the information at the links below: 
 
Primary and Junior School Admissions Wokingham Borough Council 2025-2026 
 
Online applications 
 
Applications Open: 13th November 2024 
Closing Date: 15th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Applications Open: 13th November 2024 
Closing Date: 15th January 2025 
 

Reading Borough Council applicants: 
 
You will find all the information at the links below: 
 
Primary-Admissions-Guide-2025-2026 for Reading Borough Council 
 
Primary admissions - Brighter Futures For Children 
 
Applications Open: 1st November 2024 
Closing Date:  15th January 2025 
 
Please note: If you live in Reading Borough Council and intend to list Whiteknights Primary School as 

one of your preferred schools, you must click in the school list box and select ‘Advance Search’. From 

the drop down menu, select ‘Wokingham Borough Council’ and then type in the full school name. 

http://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/
https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/sites/wokingham/files/2024-09/primary-junior-guide.pdf
https://schoolsonline.wokingham.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en
https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Primary-Admissions-Guide-2025-2026-for-web.pdf
https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/for-parents-carers/schools/primary-admissions/

